

Dear Community Members,

The Tarrant County Commissioners Court is currently considering changes to our county precinct maps through a redistricting process. From the outset, I have maintained that there is no justification for redistricting at this time. The current map, approved by the Commissioners Court in 2021, remains fair and representative and should be preserved.

Any process that could reshape our communities must be transparent, inclusive, and rooted in community feedback. I urge residents of Precinct One and all of Tarrant County to stay informed and actively participate.

Below are key opportunities to make your voice heard:

- Commissioners Court Meeting Tuesday, May 6 at 10:00 AM (Map debriefing led by Public Interest Legal Foundation)
- Redistricting Town Hall Wednesday, May 14 at 6:00 PM
 Como Community Center, 4660 Horne Street, Fort Worth, TX 76107
- Commissioners Court Meeting Tuesday, May 20 at 10:00 AM
- Commissioners Court Meeting & Proposed Map Vote Tuesday, June 3 at 10:00 AM

This is a defining moment. It is imperative that your voice is heard. Show up. Speak out. Help shape the future of our county.

Roderick Miles, Jr.

Tarrant County Commissioner, Precinct One